National Service of Food Safety, Veterinary and Plant Protection commences to issue permissions to imp
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It is already possible to issue permission on import of products of
vegetation origin subordinated to sanitary control in the National
Service of Food Safety, Veterinary and Plant Protection.According
to the statement of Levan Varshalomidze this will save time and
finances of Entrepreneurs. "Before this time importers,
businessmen, farmers working in agricultural sphere needed to go
to Thilisi or Poti to receive above mentioned certificate, but
already they will receive the certificate in Batumi", - the Chairman
of the government of Adjara noted. The Chairman of the
government of Autonomous Republic of Adjara gave himself first
certificate to the head of farmers' house.




